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OUR CASTLE OF KINGS  -  COMMUNITY DIG PROJECT
The draft final report prepared by our archaeologist Roddy 
Regan  can be viewed on our web site.   This is  a final pre-
publication draft, because Covid-19 has delayed some expert 
technical reports which will be incorporated in due course.

We have already presented the project to various groups who 
requested before lockdown, and still hope to have, a public 
presentation in Tarbert as soon as Covid allows.

FUNDING
We now have a dedicated Donations page on our website, 
a c c e s s e d b y c l i c k i n g o n “ S u p p o r t o u r 
Work” at www.tarbertcastle.info.  At the castle itself, displayed QR 
codes1 will give visitors quick access to the page.

Members and visitors can choose a donation amount, and can pay 
with Paypal or Bank Transfer for internet banking.

http://www.tarbertcastle.info/


Any member who is able to make a donation is welcome to test 
the facility by donating an amount   - large or small.  Every little 
helps.  :-)

We hope that the Donations page  will maintain  funds in the 
future, and we're working on the development of an on-site 
contactless donation facility in our new interpretation area.

Needless to say, the pandemic lockdowns have  decimated 
donations from visitors, but the new flag is now up, and it's ready 
to welcome the return of visitors this spring.
 

 
MAINTENANCE
We're pleased to report that, despite Covid-19, and thanks to 
some  careful planning and social distancing, our on-site 
maintenance work has continued.  Our sheep survived the winter 
with the loss of just one of the oldest “girls”.

With the planting of another hundred  trees, volunteers have 
completed a new 105 metre path, running the whole way around 
the pond in the Community Woodland.  The path now forms a 
circular walk around the woodland and  through the previously 
planted trees, which are maturing nicely.



Our thanks go  to Tarbert Academy, which  helped us with this 
project by donating some spare gravel.
 

  
 

  
 
WORK PARTIES 
We will re-introduce our work parties on the first Saturday of 
the month from May onwards.  10.00 am at the castle, but please 
continue to bring your own tea break materials for the time 
being.   We do have hand  -  and tools  -  sanitiser on-site, and 
social distancing will continue meantime.  All are welcome to pay 
us a visit.
 
Keep safe,
Robert
 
Notes 
1.  QR Codes  -  see https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/QR_code
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